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18 MARCH 2020 

TO: ALL POST COMMANDERS and DISTRICT COMMANDERS 

SUBJECT: POST, DISTRICT MEETINGS and COVID-19 

It is understandable that some Posts and Districts may cancel their regular 

meetings. If your meeting is to be cancelled, you must notify Headquarters 

by email of the cancellation and the next meeting you plan on holding. 

Special arrangements are being made by National regarding elections and 

convention timelines and quorums. Please keep an eye on this page for 

updates. 

We are limiting access to the Department Headquarters, if you have any 

questions regarding these matters or any others please contact the 

Department Commander Will Beams @ 501-655-1035 or cmd@vfwar.org, 

headquarters can be contacted at 501-838-7268 or adjqm@vfwar.org.

Veterans Serving Veterans 

William Beams 

Department Commander 

cmd@vfwar.org
adjqm@vfwar.org



